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Hi there. 

 

I support a measure to increase incentives for bringing more film projects to Oregon.  

There are many local professionals in the crafts which support film work in Oregon.  

The limited opportunities make it a challenge I meet requirements to retain health 

insurance and the finances to sustain a standard of living.  Oregon has a rich history 

in the film industry that deserves to be bolstered and enriched.  As production costs 

increase nationally having a competitive edge to bring with to the area is a win-win for 

the state and the workers.   


